

St Lukes Parish, Frodsham

Diocese of Shrewsbury



PARISH NEWSLETTER ADDENDUM FOR SEPTEMBER

Send me your items/comments by e mail (tkb108g@hotmail.com) or by putting your contribution in the box to be found in the porch.

Other possible items:

Spiritual events including those outside the parish.

Births, Marriages, Christenings

Ecumenical gatherings

News from the Steering group

News from St. Luke's School

News about parishioners!

Items from the Notice Board

- **1.**Catholic Family History Soc. National Conference & AGM at All Saints Manchester. Saturday 5th October.details from maureen.fitzgibbon94@gmail.com
- 2. Wellspring Christian Trust.

"Living with Loss"-A course on bereavement.

Tuesday 24th Sept.10.30-12.30 -a 6 week course.

Repeated Wednesday 25th Sept. 7.30-9.30pm.

3."Come & See"2013. 5-6th October. 9.30am-6pm.

Christ the King School. mailto: Southport. Contactjenny@iranaeus.co.uk

Keynote speakers: Fr. Daniel O'Leary and Edwina Gateley

- 4.St Luke's Steering Group Meeting 3rd. Sept. 7 pm. Leave any comments you may have with any SG Member (names on the Notice board)
- 5. Fair Trade Stall after all Masses 28/29 Sept.

MEMBERSHIP APPEAL TALK SPUC

This is an appeal on behalf of SPUC the world's first pro-life group.

In addition to campaigning on behalf of unborn children, SPUC works in schools and assists men and women who have been affected by abortion.

Sometimes the only way life can be defended is through the legal process. An example of this is the recent cases in Scotland, where two midwives had been denied their legal right to conscientious objection to participating in abortion by their employers.

SPUC funded their appeal, which they won in the appeals court, but now the hospital board intends to take this to the Supreme Court. Hence the midwives battle for the right to exercise conscientious objection to abortion, also extends to pro-life doctors and nurses.

Fighting this case is essential for the pro-life battle in Britain.

Please join SPUC today and help in the protection of unborn children and those who stand by them like these midwives.

SPUC needs to recruit new members if it is going to give unborn children the strong voice they deserve. Subscription rates are reasonably priced (£5 or £15) and you can even join now and be invoiced later.

Thank you for your support.

Contact Beatrice Bathgate on 01928 724504 or email alandbe@talktalk.net

Fr. Colin's Bible Class

Bible Study Notes (No 3 for September)

Many people find that it is helpful to read a short passage every day. There are many alternative helps, as you will find on the Net.

Historically, because of the Reformation many of them have a Protestant ethos but the Bible is just as important in the Catholic tradition. As far as the Bible is concerned, these different angles do not often matter much.

(Just be aware that the Mormons and the Jehovah's Witnesses are included on many sites. These do have idiosyncratic views.)

The most popular orthodox ones in the U. K. are provided by the *Bible Reading Fellowship* and the *Scripture Union*. The *Catholic Truth Society* also publishes many helpful titles. These are either free on line, obtainable from Saint Paul's Bookshop or available by post from

Bible Reading Fellowship 15 The Chambers, Vineyard, Abingdon, OX14 3FE United Kingdom

Scripture Union is at Queensway House, 207-209 Queensway, Bletchley, Milton Keynes MK2 2EB,

Catholic Truth Society, 40-46 Harleyford Road, Vauxhall, London, SE11 5AY